
 

 

 

 

2024 ANNUAL EDUCATION CONFERENCE 

Dear Vendor, 

The Southern Tier Building Officials Association is pleased to announce the 2024 Educational Conference 

that will be held at Hilton Garden Inn 130 East Seneca Street Ithaca New York,14850.  The conference 

will open at 8:30 AM Tuesday, June 11th, 2024, and continue to 4:30 PM Wednesday, June 12th, 2024.   

We would like to thank those vendors that have participated with us now and in the past. Your 

participation provides an invaluable tool in the continuing education for the Code Enforcement Official.   

The standard cost for vendors is $250 and includes a standard size conference table at the entrance of 

the Event Center. For $500 dollars, this year we are offering standard plus the service of advertising for 

one year on the STBOA website for additional exposure. We will attempt to put the attendees of the 

conference in direct contact with the vendors at every possible time when not in the classroom. You are 

welcome to stay the two days to coordinate whatever would fit into your schedule.   

There is limited space available for vendors and this will be a first come first serve. Please submit your 

registration by email or USPS back to us no later than April 30, 2024.  

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at president@stboa.org. 

Sincerely,  

William Knickerbocker 
President 
Southern Tier Building Officials Association 
 
 

Detach and mail with payment to STBOA, PO BOX 4406, Ithaca NY 14852  
 

COMPANY NAME  

ADDRESS  

CITY/STATE/ZIP  

CONTACT NAME  

TELEPHONE  

EMAIL ADDRESS  

VENDOR FEE Standard $250                                                Website $500 
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